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Hello,
I want you to know that I do not support RIP because of its unintended consequences. I believe Portland in
particular needs to examine what residents want and how neighbors want to combat the loss of affordable housing. I
am not against density.
My objection is primarily that all the new building is up selling the smaller homes and homes that need repair so that
I can’t downsize into a “less huge” home.
The smaller a bit run down homes that older people lived in are what I need but they are invested in and enlarged or
torn down for profit.
The Wild West real estate thing isn’t working for any one.
And the industry’s diesel trucks are ruining our air!
Thank you,
Louise Gray
6224 SE Stephens
Portland 97215
Sent from my iPhone
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